1 Logwood Court
Etobicoke, Ontario
M9C 2J4

CANADA

15 November 1991

Dear Friends,

I am writing on behalf of he Ontario Public Interest
Research Group (OPIRG) in Toronto. We have recently becomne
aware of the Telescope Project in Arizona; since the
University of Toronto is a potential contributor to this
project, we are very interested in the issue. We are in the
process of gathering current information to help us in

lobbying the University and the Astronomy Department.

We uncderstand that the Apache Coalition is in the position
to help us with this. We would very much like to know:
a) the addresses of any other helpful contacts in

either Toronto or the U.S.

b) a list of all contributors or potential contributors.

c) any updates or current information on the Telescope
Project.

d) any advice you might have on who to lobby, how, or any

other relevant information.
If you have access to any of the information above, we would
really appreciate it if you could pass it along to us.
Sincerely,

S

SuSan Sakamoto



